
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Weekly Update for Class 4 

 
 

 

Week beginning 14 October 2024 
 

The past two weeks in Class 4 have been very exciting! Firstly, we welcomed Kailan who joined us two weeks ago 
and settled well in his new school. Welcome to Kailan and the Patel family! 
  
The school trip to Leeds City Museum was very interesting and inspired children to learn more about Ancient 
Greece. In class, we learned more about our current history topic focusing on Alexander the Great, a hero Class 4 
loved learning about. 
 
I am very impressed with the writing skills our children are demonstrating. They re-wrote chapter 7 of Who Let The 
Gods Out from Thanatos’ perspective. They created an engaging story by varying the rhythm of the text and 
conveying emotions. We practised and applied dialogue skills too to make the text more entertaining. 
 

PTA Christmas Cards 
We completed our PTA Christmas cards this week, a copy of children’s work is in their bag. If you’d like to order 
any cards, please, return the form and the attached design by Monday 21 October. 
 

Trip to Harewood 
On Monday, we’re going to Harewood for our Autumnal Environmental trip. We democratically decided that the 
children will be allowed to wear their own clothes or their PE kit, as long as their outfits are suitable for outdoor 
activities. 
 

Herd Farm Residential 
The children have received a letter containing information about Class 4 Residential 2025. A copy of the letter is 
attached to this email too. If you’d like your child to join us, please pay the deposit by 3rd November 2025. Thank 
you. 
 

Weekly Homework 
Children will complete spelling tasks about words ending in –able; a maths worksheet about multiples and practise 
their times tables on TTRS or timestables.co.uk. They will also complete all the outstanding spelling work in their 
books - I’ve noticed that there are many worksheets in their books not completed yet – and complete any 
outstanding tests on Maths.co.uk. Class 4 children know that I will check their homework after half-term. 
 

Celebration Assembly 
Many congratulations to Emily C. for her Wonderful Work and to Kailan for his Brilliant Behaviour! 
 

Monday 21st October Class 4 - Harewood Environmental Visit 

Thursday 24th October Final day for pupils 

Friday 25th October  Training Day 

 

Have a lovely weekend, 

Mrs. Wright 


